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Director of Nuclear Safety and Sateguards *

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission U
Washington, D.C. 20555 g

N
Gentlemen: 25

co

This letter is to inform you that the following
radioactive source has been returned to us by
Lawre ncej Paye rboa rd[ Cyrpora t i gn f3120 Ca n a l S t re e t ,
Lawrence, MASS 01842:

Strontium 90, Model 3PIV, s/n 1120, 0.05 Curie

This radioactive source was contained in a gaugee

[ manufactured by us and shipped to Lawrence Paperboard
'' v Corporation at an earlier date. ~We distribute our

1

products containing radioactive materials under )
California license GL 1.856-43.

Very truly yours,

nLLC kY m
LYNELL LYON
Radiation Safety Department

CC: Lawrence Paperboard Corporation

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory. Commission
631 Park Ave.
King of Prussia, PA 19406 ]
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WEASUREX CORPORAtlON
ONE RESULTS WAY
CUPERflNO, CALIFORNI A 95014

(408) 256 1600
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